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BLUE TYPHOON

GERMICIDAL LIQUID WITH VETO-BAC

ALL PURPOSE CLEANER

POWER CLEANS.....KILLS GERMS

AIR FRESHENS TOO!

For Institutional - Industrial - Agricultural Use

REFER TO MATERIAL SAFETY DATA SHEET

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO. 12877

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

GUARANTEE:

n-alkyl (40%C12, 50%C14, 10%C16) dimethyl
benzyl ammonium chloride............ 1.6%

NET CONTENTS: LITRES

LOT NUMBER

ADMIRAL SANITATION LIMITED
1-15 McCulloch Avenue

Etobicoke, Ontario M9W 4M5

BLUE TYPHOON is a hospital grade disinfectant detergent
deodorant, for use in food plants, nursery homes, hospitals and
other preparation & service Institutions.

GENERAL CLEANING: For all washable surfaces, use 12 mL per litre
water.

AS A DISINFECTANT: BLUE TYPHOON with VETO-BAC used 25 mL per
litre provides 400 parts per million of effective germicidal



action.

AS A DEODORANT: BLUE TYPHOON provides a residual air-freshened
effect through true odor counter-action.

WHERE TO USE: FLOORS, WALLS, TOILETS, GARBAGE CANS, PAINT
BRUSHES, TERRAZZO, PORCELAIN.

DANGER: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Do not get in eyes.  Harmful if swallowed.

FIRST AID: In case of contact, flush eyes or skin with water for
15 minutes.  If swallowed, drink milk, egg whites, gelatin
solution or large quantities of water.  CALL physician.

NOTICE TO PHYSICIAN:  Measures against circulatory shock,
respiratory depression and convulsions may be needed.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.

+))
 


